
Good Day! 
 
Each year, the National Association of University 
Women’s (NAUW) Santa Monica Branch Scholarship 

Foundation holds a major annual fundraiser event to 
fund the annual college scholarship operating budget. 

 
This year’s fundraiser will be held on Saturday, October 6, 2012 at 11 
am-3 pm at the Four Season’s Hotel in Culver City and will include a 
special VIP luncheon and fashion-forward fashion show and all proceeds 
from this special event will be used to provide four-year scholarships to 
college bound students. And I am pleased to announce that I will once 
again be performing at this year’s scholarship event! 
 
Won’t you please join us as a sponsor and assist us in raising proceeds 
to support this extremely worthwhile cause? Our organization relies on 
the generosity of sponsors like you to continue to offer financial 
assistance to college-bound students in our communities.  
 
You may pledge your support by placing a business or personal 
advertisement in our Scholarship Luncheon Program or by just simply 
making a donation by completing and returning the attached/enclosed 
sponsorship commitment form.  Remember, all donations are tax 
deductible! 
 
Can I count on your support? I will follow up this letter with a telephone 
call to offer more details and secure your support.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support, generosity, and willingness to 
help.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Yvonne Meredith 
1st Vice President, 
National Association of University Women  
Santa Monica Branch 

 
 


